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The American Psychiatric Association Practice Guidelines for the Psychiatric
Evaluation of Adults, Third Edition American Psychiatric Association 2015-07-29
Since the publication of the Institute of Medicine (IOM) report Clinical
Practice Guidelines We Can Trust in 2011, there has been an increasing emphasis
on assuring that clinical practice guidelines are trustworthy, developed in a
transparent fashion, and based on a systematic review of the available research
evidence. To align with the IOM recommendations and to meet the new
requirements for inclusion of a guideline in the National Guidelines
Clearinghouse of the Agency for Healthcare Research and Quality (AHRQ),
American Psychiatric Association (APA) has adopted a new process for practice
guideline development. Under this new process APA's practice guidelines also
seek to provide better clinical utility and usability. Rather than a broad
overview of treatment for a disorder, new practice guidelines focus on a set of
discrete clinical questions of relevance to an overarching subject area. A
systematic review of evidence is conducted to address these clinical questions
and involves a detailed assessment of individual studies. The quality of the
overall body of evidence is also rated and is summarized in the practice
guideline. With the new process, recommendations are determined by weighing
potential benefits and harms of an intervention in a specific clinical context.
Clear, concise, and actionable recommendation statements help clinicians to
incorporate recommendations into clinical practice, with the goal of improving
quality of care. The new practice guideline format is also designed to be more
user friendly by dividing information into modules on specific clinical
questions. Each module has a consistent organization, which will assist users
in finding clinically useful and relevant information quickly and easily. This
new edition of the practice guidelines on psychiatric evaluation for adults is
the first set of the APA's guidelines developed under the new guideline
development process. These guidelines address the following nine topics, in the
context of an initial psychiatric evaluation: review of psychiatric symptoms,
trauma history, and treatment history; substance use assessment; assessment of
suicide risk; assessment for risk of aggressive behaviors; assessment of
cultural factors; assessment of medical health; quantitative assessment;
involvement of the patient in treatment decision making; and documentation of
the psychiatric evaluation. Each guideline recommends or suggests topics to
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include during an initial psychiatric evaluation. Findings from an expert
opinion survey have also been taken into consideration in making
recommendations or suggestions. In addition to reviewing the available evidence
on psychiatry evaluation, each guideline also provides guidance to clinicians
on implementing these recommendations to enhance patient care.
Merck Veterinary Manual Susan E. Aiello 2000 For more than forty years, animal
health professionals have turned to the Merck Veterinary Manualfor integrated,
concise and reliable veterinary information. Now this manual covering the
diagnosis, treatment, and prevention of diseases of companion, food and zoo
animals.is available on an easy-to-use, fully searchable CD-ROM. The CD
includes the full text of The Merck Veterinary Manual 8/e and has been enhanced
with picture links featuring original anatomical artwork and numerous clinical
and diagnostic illustrations, table links and quick search links that provide
quick accesss to cross referenced text.
Bite Me Ally Hilfiger 2016-05-10 Ally was at a breaking point when she woke up
in a psych ward at the age of eighteen. She couldn't put a sentence together,
let alone take a shower, eat a meal, or pick up a phone. What had gone wrong?
In recent years, she had produced a feature film, a popular reality show for a
major network, and had acted in an off-Broadway play. But now, Ally was pushed
to a psychotic break after struggling since she was seven years old with
physical symptoms that no doctor could explain; everything from joint pain, to
night sweats, memory loss, nausea, and brain fog. A doctor in the psych ward
was finally able to give her the answers her and her family had desperately
been searching for, and the diagnosis that all the previous doctors had missed.
She learned that she had Lyme disease-and finally had a breakthrough. What she
didn't know was that this diagnosis would lead her down some of the most
excruciating years of her life before beginning her journey to recovery from
eleven years of misdiagnosis and physical pain. She would need to find her
courage to heal physically, mentally, and emotionally, and become the survivor
she is today. Set against the backdrop of the fast-paced fashion and
entertainment industries, BITE ME shares the heartbreaking and hilarious
stories that moved Ally forward on her journey from sickness to health. Its
themes will be familiar to more than 300,000 Americans diagnosed with Lyme
disease each year, many of whom, like Ally, wondered for years what was wrong
with them. BITE ME offers readers hope and ideas for how one can transition
from victim to survivor, and shares the spiritual principles and actions that
have contributed to her wholeness as a human, mother, and international
spokesperson against Lyme disease.
Infectious Diseases in an Age of Change for the National Academy of Sciences
1995-03-03 Twenty-first century progress against infectious diseases is
threatened by urbanization, population growth, war refugees, changing sexual
standards, and a host of other factors that open doors to the transmission of
deadly pathogens. Infectious Diseases in an Age of Change reports on major
infectious diseases that are on the rise today because of changing conditions
and identifies urgently needed public health measures. This volume looks at the
range of factors that shape the epidemiology of infectious diseases--from
government policies to economic trends to family practices. Describing clinical
characteristics, transmission, and other aspects, the book addresses major
infectious threats--sexually transmitted diseases, Lyme disease, human
cytomegalovirus, diarrheal diseases, dengue fever, hepatitis viruses, HIV, and
malaria. The authors also look at the rising threat of drug-resistant strains
of tuberculosis, rapid exhaustion of the weapons to fight bacterial infections,
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and prospects for vaccinations and eradication of pathogens. Infectious
Diseases in an Age of Change will be important to public health policymakers,
administrators, and providers as well as epidemiologists and researchers.
The Brain New Scientist 2018-10-23 Join New Scientist on a mind-expanding
rollercoaster ride through intelligence, creativity, your unconscious and
beyond. Congratulations! You're the proud owner of the most complex information
processing device in the known universe. The human brain comes equipped with
all sorts of useful design features, but also many bugs and weaknesses. Problem
is you don't get an owner's manual. You have to just plug and play. As a
result, most of us never properly understand how our brains work and what
they're truly capable of. We fail get the best out of them, ignore some of
their most useful features and struggle to overcome their design faults. Until
now, that is. Featuring witty essays, enlightening infographics and fascinating
"try this at home" experiments, New Scientist take you on a journey through
intelligence, memory, creativity, the unconscious and beyond. From the strange
ways to distort what we think of as "reality" to the brain hacks that can
improve memory, The Brain: A User's Guide will help you understand your brain
and show you how to use it to its full potential.
Use Your Mind to Heal Your Mold and Lyme Dr Miles Nichols 2021-05-17 Lyme
Disease and Mold Illness are often the underlying root cause of diseases such
as chronic fatigue syndrome, headaches, migraines, fibromyalgia, depression,
neurological disorders, insomnia, anxiety, brain fog, lyme brain, hormonal
imbalances and so much more! Take this quiz from the book to learn more about
what lab tests may be missing to get to the root cause of your illness: https:
//drmiles.typeform.com/to/Jmzr2W2e. In this book you will learn the answers to
these questions: *How are chronic symptoms such as chronic fatigue syndrome,
pain, fibromyalgia, depression, headaches and more are often caused by Lyme and
Mold Illness?*Why are tests such as for Lyme and Mold so important for those
with chronic illness?*Why are does Lyme Disease and Mold Illness recur at such
a high rate? *How do you know if the treatment is working?*What are the
frequent missing root causes that delay recovery from these diseases? *How can
you go through the healing process while feeling as stress free as possible?
*What does research actually say about antibiotics versus herbal treatment?
*When is it best to use these different types of medicines?*With so many
treatment options out there, how do you know which one is the right one?*How
can you use the innate power of the mind and the body for healing?Co-authors,
Dr. Diane and Dr. Miles are survivors of Lyme Disease and Mold Illness and
these diseases are a predominant part of what they treat in their Medicine with
Heart Functional Medicine Clinic.In this book, you will learn about the most
recent research on these diseases, unique treatment strategies which have never
been disclosed into the medical field, and how to become empowered to heal from
these diseases. You will learn about others conditions such as small intestinal
bacterial overgrowth which actually impact the body's ability to heal from Lyme
Disease and Mold Illness. And you will discover what are the most common
missing lab tests and missing root cause that these doctors commonly find delay
the healing process in this population. In short, you will learn about some top
reasons WHY people have such a difficult time healing from these diseases (as
well as why relapse is common) and what to do about it. You will learn about
how to utilize and transform your mind and internal dialogue in order to
regulate your stress hormones and strengthen your immune system. This book is
written in a way to support both those afflicted with Lyme and Mold as well as
for the clinician who treats these conditions. There are chapters that talk in
detail about the science behind the disease. These chapters are divided into
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two sections, one that appeals to those that love the science behind the
disease and the treatment and another section that appeals to those who just
want things laid out simply. It truly is a survivor's guide for patient and
doctor alike.The authors give you tools to know when to continue with a
treatment plan, when to order tests, and when to move onto a new plan. You will
learn about how to nourish yourself during this difficult time as well as how
to find the right kind of support. In addition to Lyme and Mold Illness,
authors also cover additional co-infections including Bartonella, Babesia, EBV,
other viral infections, Anaplasma, Ehrlichia, Rocky Mountain Spotted Fever and
more. In essence this book reveals how a much wider whole body (Functional
Medicine) approach is needed for the treatment and evaluation of chronic
disease and how working with both the mind and the body as part of the
treatment plan leads to better and longer lasting results. This book will teach
you both how to survive and thrive.Dr. Diane and Dr. Miles kindly ask you to
leave us an HONEST review on Amazon. If you do that and take a screenshot of
the review, and upload it to this website (https: //medicinewithheart.com/useyour-mind/) you will receive additional bonuses for free to help support your
journey to recovery.
How to Fix Lyme Disease Jay Davidson 2017-10-04 In this book, Dr. Jay's aim is
to give you some of the best tips he has found to be game changers for those
struggling with Lyme disease in their path to healing.
Ketotarian Dr. Will Cole 2018-08-28 A Goop Book Club Pick A new twist on keto:
The fat-burning power of ketogenic eating meets the clean green benefits of a
plant-centric plate The keto craze is just getting warmed up. The ketogenic
diet kick-starts your body's metabolism so it burns fat, instead of sugar, as
its primary fuel. But most ketogenic plans are meat- and dairy-heavy, creating
a host of other problems, especially for those who prefer plants at the center
of the plate. Dr. Will Cole comes to the rescue with Ketotarian, which has all
the fat-burning benefits without the antibiotics and hormones that are packed
into most keto diets. First developed for individuals suffering from seizures,
keto diets have been shown to reduce inflammation and lower the risk of many
chronic health problems including Alzheimer's and some cancers. Adding a plantbased twist, Ketotarian includes more than 75 recipes that are vegetarian,
vegan, or pescatarian, offering a range of delicious and healthy choices for
achieving weight loss, renewed health, robust energy, and better brain
function. Packed with expert tips, tricks, and advice for going--and staying-Ketotarian, including managing macronutrients, balancing electrolytes, and
finding your carb sweet spot, this best-of-both-worlds program is a gamechanger for anyone who wants to tame inflammation and achieve peak physical and
mental performance. Let the Ketotarian revolution begin!
The Lyme Solution Darin Ingels 2018-03-27 A comprehensive, natural approach to
treating acute and chronic Lyme disease, from a leading naturopathic physician
who has managed his symptoms for more than fifteen years. Lyme disease is one
of the fastest-growing infectious diseases in the United States, and millions
of people worldwide suffer from its shape-shifting symptoms. Now, in The Lyme
Solution, Dr. Darin Ingels shares his revolutionary approach to treating and
healing acute and chronic Lyme. Drawing on his experience as a naturopathic
physician who has treated thousands of cases, and as a patient, Ingels reveals
that Lyme is an autoimmune disease as much as it is an infection. Conventional
treatments too often rely on toxic doses of antibiotics that weaken your body
and worsen symptoms, instead of boosting your ability to fight for your health.
Including the latest research about the diagnosis and treatment of Lyme,
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Ingels's uniquely holistic approach provides a path to wellness by fortifying
the microbiome, enhancing the immune system, and strengthening the body's
ability to heal from within. The Lyme Solution offers a simple, five-step plan,
including: * the most effective early treatment and prevention measures to
avoid contracting the disease or stop it in its tracks; * an Immune Boosting
Diet and list of herbal supplements that will increase immunity and reduce
inflammation; * guidelines for when and how to use antibiotics as an effective
part of your treatment plan; * tools to identify and eliminate conditions that
mimic Lyme disease or exacerbate your symptoms. Whether you are facing acute or
chronic Lyme, or undiagnosed autoimmune symptoms, the natural, whole-body
approach of The Lyme Solution will help you permanently recover your health,
and reclaim your life.
The Beginner's Guide to Lyme Disease Nicola McFadzean Nd 2012-10-01 CNN has
reported that the number of Lyme disease cases in the United States has doubled
since 1991. Caused by spiral-shaped bacteria known as Borrelia burgdorferi,
Lyme disease is transmitted to humans by the bite of an infected tick. The
disease is also typically accompanied by many related problems, including coinfections by other kinds of microorganisms, hormonal dysfunction, immune
system dysregulation, and other related issues. The Centers for Disease Control
(CDC) now recognize Lyme disease as the fastest spreading vector-borne disease
in the country, yet most practitioners of mainstream medicine are decades
behind in recognizing and addressing this emerging health crisis. This
comprehensive book is the first book of its kind to approach Lyme disease from
the perspective of "beginners"-those doctors, patients and caregivers who are
new to the topic of diagnosing and treating Lyme disease. Dr. Nicola McFadzean,
a well-respected and experienced Lyme doctor, has woven together a complete
guide to the treatment and management of Lyme disease. This beginner's guide
contains clearly written, easy-to-understand information, reflecting Dr.
McFadzean's knowledge and experience in both traditional and alternative
medical paradigms. If you or a loved one were just diagnosed with Lyme disease,
or if you are a caregiver or family member to someone with Lyme disease, this
book should be your first stop. It will give you the tools and resources to get
started on the journey back to health.
Lyme Disease Non Medical Diagnosis and Treatment Herb Richards 2014-09-03 Learn
the truth about Lyme Disease and proactive steps that you can take to win the
battle of this difficult to diagnose and nearly impossible to cure with modern
medicine destroyer of one's quality of life. Prepare yourself to be enlightened
and empowered.
Behavioral Neurogenetics John F. Cryan 2012-05-04 This book covers a wide array
of topics relevant to behavioral genetics from both a preclinical and clinical
standpoint. Indeed in juxtaposing both areas of research the reader will
appreciate the true translational nature of the field. Topics covered range
from technical advances in genetic analysis in humans and animals to specific
descriptions of advances in schizophrenia, attention disorders, depression and
anxiety disorders, autism, aggression, neurodegeneration and neurodevelopmental
disorders. The importance of gene-environment interactions is emphasised and
the role of neuroimaging in unravelling the functional consequences of genetic
variability described. This volume will be valued by both the basic scientist
and clinician alike who may use it as a detailed reference book. It will also
be of use to the novice to the field, to whom it will serve as an in-depth
introduction to this exciting area of research.
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Spirochete Biology: The Post Genomic Era Ben Adler 2018-08-21 Spirochetes
comprise a fascinating group of bacteria. Although diverse in terms of their
habitat, ecology and infectivity for vertebrate and non-vertebrate hosts, they
are often considered together because of their similar cellular morphologies.
This volume brings together an international group of experts to provide
essential insights into spirochete biology, with an emphasis on recent advances
made possible by the availability of genome sequences. As such, it offers a
valuable resource for microbiologists and other scientists with an interest in
spirochete biology.
Don't Kill My Lyme Wyatt Palumbo 2016-12-06 Why should you be suffering every
day without any reasonable explanation of your chronic disease? It's not the
disease, it's the outdated protocols and the lack of understanding of how to
heal the diseases. As founder of Lifestyle Healing Institute(r), Wyatt Palumbo,
BSChE, will get you better and finally give you answers and results you've been
desperately seeking for years. Palumbohas taken his years of expertise of
chronic diseases, biofilm, and neurological conditions and written a book that
helps you with his all-natural cellular protocols. Don't Kill My Lyme is
revolutionizing the way we think about Lyme disease. Most treatments available
focus on "killing" Lyme disease, assuming that Lyme is the main culprit of your
symptoms. Palumbo shows that this is inaccurate and an outright dangerous
approach to healing. Backed by scientific research, it's a groundbreaking way
of restoring your health, even for something as challenging as drug
detoxification. The days of treating Lyme disease and other chronic conditions
with antibiotics and prescription medications are over. If you are brave enough
to believe that Lyme can be healed in a short period of time, rather than a
lifetime, Don't Kill My Lyme is ready to lead the way.
Nourish, Heal, Thrive Rika K. Keck 2017-01-24 It’s Not about the Lyme; It’s
about the Individual NOURISH, HEAL, THRIVE: A Comprehensive and Holistic
Approach to Living with Lyme Disease is an essential companion for anyone
struggling with the long-term challenges associated with Lyme-related illness.
Rika Keck shares her extensive clinical knowledge and expertise from a wholeperson perspective. Informative and engaging, this valuable holistic and
nutritional guide serves as an important adjunct to every Lyme and coinfection
treatment protocol. Rika Keck founded NY Integrated Health, LLC, in 2006. With
a mind-body philosophy, the company integrates foundational principles
including personalized nutrition, lifestyle, and physiological stress
management while also considering the impact of environmental toxins, chronic
infections, emotional trauma, and genetic predispositions.
In the Crucible of Chronic Lyme Disease Kenneth B. Liegner 2015-10-08 Following
completion of his medical training and a one-year stint as attending physician
on Howard Champion's Surgical Critical Care Service and MedStar Unit at
Washington Hospital Center in the District of Columbia, Kenneth Liegner, M.D.
returned to Westchester County, home of his Alma Mater, New York Medical
College, to start a private practice. Unwittingly, he had 'plunked himself
down' in the heart of a burgeoning epidemic of Lyme disease. His patients
confronted him with puzzling syndromes that defied 'tidy' formulations of the
illness and thrust him in to a Maelstrom of medical controversy. Lyme disease,
a new poorly understood disease, emerged hand in hand with the rise 'managed
care'. Physicians caring for persons with Lyme disease, loyal to the
Hippocratic Oath and serving what they saw as patients' best medical interests,
found themselves on a collision course with a new Corporate Medical Ethic
dedicated to maximizing profit. One practitioner's work over 25 years is
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presented here along with correspondence with many principals in the field.
Documentational in nature and not written as a narrative, the materials,
nonetheless, convey the intensity of the struggle to characterize the nature of
Lyme disease and the desperate fight for proper diagnosis and treatment upon
the outcome of which patients' very lives depended. The volume includes
protocols useful as reference materials for patients and practitioners alike,
as well as photographic images of many persons important in the history of Lyme
disease. Foreword by Pam Weintraub, Senior Editor of aeon digital magazine and
author of award-winning book Cure Unknown: Inside the Lyme Epidemic. Preface by
Paul W. Ewald, Professor of Evolutionary Biology at the University of
Louisville and author of Plague Time.
Lyme Disease Takes on Medicine Daniel Cameron 2017-12-12 The Greeks wrote of
angry Pandora spilling plagues into the world from her box. We now know one of
those plagues was Lyme disease, since ticks have lived for millions of years.
And Borrelia spirochetes have plagued humans for thousands of years.Lyme
disease infected quietly until the mid-1970s when it surfaced in Lyme,
Connecticut. The disease then challenged medicine to understand its fury and
consequences. Through accidental discovery and direct research, we know one
tick can carry multiple infectious agents, and thereby transmit more than one
disease. Fortunately, when Pandora spilled the ills from her box (or, for
purists, her jar) the Greek writer Hesiod wrote something remained behind. That
something was hope. And the goal of this book¿Lyme Disease Takes on Medicine¿is
to capitalize on the hope.
Rising Above Lyme Disease Julia Greenspan 2019-01-08 Rising Above Lyme Disease
is a comprehensive, whole-body approach to overcoming Lyme disease and
reclaiming your life. Incidence of Lyme disease is skyrocketing. If caught
early, antibiotics can often successfully treat it, but more often than not,
Lyme is asymptomatic and evades diagnosis until it is a full-blown, chronic
condition that requires a multi-faceted treatment plan. In Rising Above Lyme
Disease, renowned naturopath and Lyme-literate doctor Julia Greenspan presents
a Comprehensive and Alternative Medicine (CAM) approach for recovery for those
who have been suffering with this disease for weeks, months, years, or even
decades. Operating from the front lines of the epidemic in New England, she
gives hope to those who thought there was none, or feel unheard by all those
around them. Dr. Greenspan's integrative treatment plan addresses not only the
body, but the mind as well, and includes: Standard protocols such as antibiotic
and probiotic care, which can be essential to long-term healing (despite fears)
Detoxing and dietary changes that help get proven results Therapies such as
yoga, massage, earthing, and qi gong Therapies that dig deeper (when nothing
else seems to be working) and focus on removing obstacles to healing, such as
past trauma, negative beliefs about self, unhealthy lifestyle choices,
genetics, hormone imbalance, environmental toxins, and other infections—all of
which have a very real, and often overlooked, effect on recovery Through this
comprehensive approach that focuses on the whole person and the very personal
ways in which the disease may affect one's life, it is possible to find relief,
become your best advocate, and ultimately, rise above Lyme.
How Can I Get Better? Richard Horowitz 2017-02-14 AN INSTANT NATIONAL
BESTSELLER! “Horowitz is one of the most prominent ‘Lyme literate’
physicians...patients wait for months to see him, and several told me that he
had essentially cured them of a disease that nobody else seemed able to treat.”
—The New Yorker “If you have suffered from unexplained, chronic or hard-totreat illness, this book is your pathway to health.” —Mark Hyman, #1 New York
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Times bestselling author of The Blood Sugar Solution on Why Can’t I Get Better?
From Dr. Richard I. Horowitz, one of the country's foremost doctors, comes a
ground-breaking book about diagnosing, treating and healing Lyme, and peeling
away the layers that lead to chronic disease. Are you sick, but can’t find any
answers why? Do you have a seemingly unconnected collection of symptoms that
leave doctors guessing? Or have you been diagnosed, but found that none of the
treatments seems to make a difference? You may have Lyme disease and not even
know it. Known as “the great imitator,” Lyme disease and its associated coinfections can mimic the symptoms of and often be misdiagnosed as Chronic
Fatigue Syndrome, fibromyalgia, rheumatoid arthritis, lupus, multiple
sclerosis, and even depression, anxiety, obsessive-compulsive disorder, and
psychosis. In his landmark book, Why Can’t I Get Better?: Solving the Mystery
of Lyme & Chronic Disease, renowned internist and leading world expert Dr.
Horowitz introduced his revolutionary plan for treating Lyme disease, and
chronic diseases in general. Now, in this new handbook How Can I Get Better?,
Dr. Horowitz updates his research and offers a direct, actionable step-by-step
plan for implementing his 16 MSIDS Diagnostic Map. You will find: *The latest
pertinent information on the most important scientific discoveries *Emerging
research on bacterial “persisters”—bacteria that can survive antibiotics—and
new therapies to get rid of them *A seven-step action plan that patients and
doctors can follow to ensure better health.
Unlocking Lyme William Rawls 2017-01-29 "My greatest credential as a physician
treating Lyme disease is that I've lived it. I've experienced virtually every
symptom of Lyme disease, and in the process, learned exactly what it takes to
overcome it." - Bill Rawls, MD Lyme disease is one of the most puzzling
illnesses on the planet. Anyone who has suffered from its debilitating symptoms
knows the frustrations of trying to find a cure. Many sufferers drag themselves
from one doctor or alternative practitioner to the next, getting lost in a maze
of lab tests, prescription drugs, procedures and remedies. Thousands of dollars
and months (or years) later, they realize they are no better off than where
they started - in misery. Unlocking Lyme puts an end to this desperate quest.
Written by Dr. Bill Rawls, a physician who overcame Lyme disease himself, this
book is a comprehensive, practical resource full of solutions that work. What
took Dr. Rawls 10 years to learn through intense research and personal
experience, you can now learn and implement in a matter of months. DR. RAWLS'
STORY Dr. Rawls was in the middle of a successful OB/GYN career when Lyme
disease interrupted his life. In his struggle to overcome Lyme disease, he left
no stone unturned. From conventional medicine to the full range of alternative
therapies, Dr. Rawls researched every possible option to restore his health.
Ultimately, he embraced modern herbal therapy as his preferred solution, but he
recognizes that the path may be different for each person. In the years since
his recovery, Dr. Rawls has helped thousands of patients find their path to
healing from Lyme disease. Unlocking Lyme brings together Dr. Rawls'
accumulated knowledge and is the key you need to get your life back.
Why Can't I Get Better? Richard Horowitz 2013-11-12 A groundbreaking reference
about diagnosing Lyme disease and chronic illness traces the heated debate that
has prevented patients from obtaining adequate care, outlining the author's
plan for identifying and treating chronic illness using methods for promoting
best-possible outcomes.
The Invisible Kingdom Meghan O'Rourke 2022-03-01 A NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER
“Remarkable.” –Andrew Solomon, The New York Times Book Review "At once a
rigorous work of scholarship and a radical act of empathy.”—Esquire "A ray of
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light into those isolated cocoons of darkness that, at one time or another, may
afflict us all.” —The Wall Street Journal "Essential."—The Boston Globe A
landmark exploration of one of the most consequential and mysterious issues of
our time: the rise of chronic illness and autoimmune diseases A silent epidemic
of chronic illnesses afflicts tens of millions of Americans: these are diseases
that are poorly understood, frequently marginalized, and can go undiagnosed and
unrecognized altogether. Renowned writer Meghan O’Rourke delivers a revelatory
investigation into this elusive category of “invisible” illness that
encompasses autoimmune diseases, post-treatment Lyme disease syndrome, and now
long COVID, synthesizing the personal and the universal to help all of us
through this new frontier. Drawing on her own medical experiences as well as a
decade of interviews with doctors, patients, researchers, and public health
experts, O’Rourke traces the history of Western definitions of illness, and
reveals how inherited ideas of cause, diagnosis, and treatment have led us to
ignore a host of hard-to-understand medical conditions, ones that resist easy
description or simple cures. And as America faces this health crisis of
extraordinary proportions, the populations most likely to be neglected by our
institutions include women, the working class, and people of color. Blending
lyricism and erudition, candor and empathy, O’Rourke brings together her deep
and disparate talents and roles as critic, journalist, poet, teacher, and
patient, synthesizing the personal and universal into one monumental project
arguing for a seismic shift in our approach to disease. The Invisible Kingdom
offers hope for the sick, solace and insight for their loved ones, and a
radical new understanding of our bodies and our health.
Lyme Mary Beth Pfeiffer 2018-04-17 Lyme disease is spreading rapidly around the
globe as ticks move into places they could not survive before. Mary Beth
Pfeiffer argues it is the first epidemic to emerge in the era of climate
change, infecting millions around the globe. She tells the heart-rending
stories of its victims, families whose lives have been destroyed by a single,
often unseen, tick bite. Pfeiffer also warns of the emergence of other tickborne illnesses that make Lyme more difficult to treat and pose their own grave
risks. Lyme is an impeccably researched account of an enigmatic disease, making
a powerful case for action to fight ticks, heal patients, and recognize
humanity's role in a modern scourge.
Brain Inflamed Kenneth Bock, MD 2021-03-02 From renowned integrative physician
Kenneth Bock, M.D., comes a groundbreaking approach to understanding adolescent
and teen mental health disorders. Over the past decade, the number of 12- to
17-year-olds suffering from mental health disorders has more than doubled.
While adolescents and teens are notorious for mood swings and rebellion,
parents today are navigating new terrain as their children are increasingly at
risk of struggling with a mental health issue. But the question remains: What
is causing this epidemic of illness? In Brain Inflamed, acclaimed integrative
doctor Dr. Kenneth Bock shares a revolutionary new view of adolescent and teen
mental health—one that suggests many of the mental disorders most common among
this population (including depression, anxiety, and OCD) may share the same
underlying mechanism: systemic inflammation. In this groundbreaking work, Dr.
Bock explains the essential role of the immune system and the microbiome in
mental health, detailing the ways in which imbalances in these systems—such as
autoimmune conditions, thyroid disorders, or leaky gut syndrome—can generate
neurological inflammation. While most conventional doctors assume that teens’
psychological struggles can be resolved only with therapy and psychotropic
drugs, Dr. Bock’s approach considers the whole-body health of his patients. In
his integrative evaluations, he often uncovers triggers such as gluten
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sensitivity, adrenal dysfunction, Lyme disease, and post-strep infections—all
of which create imbalances in the body that can generate psychological
symptoms. Filled with incredible stories from Dr. Bock’s more than thirty years
as a practicing physician, Brain Inflamed explains the biological underpinnings
of many common mental health issues, and empowers the parents and family
members of struggling teens with practical advice—and perhaps most importantly,
hope for a brighter future.
New Paradigms in Lyme Disease Treatment Connie Strasheim 2016-07-06 In this new
Lyme book, Connie Strasheim interviewed 10 leading Lyme specialists: one from
Germany, one from Canada and eight from the USA. They all agree that certain
treatment steps are essential for recovery, but all have a unique treatment
approach and provide their own pearls of wisdom. Read the book to get inside
the minds of 10 top doctors!
Under the Weather National Research Council 2001-05-29 Since the dawn of
medical science, people have recognized connections between a change in the
weather and the appearance of epidemic disease. With today's technology, some
hope that it will be possible to build models for predicting the emergence and
spread of many infectious diseases based on climate and weather forecasts.
However, separating the effects of climate from other effects presents a
tremendous scientific challenge. Can we use climate and weather forecasts to
predict infectious disease outbreaks? Can the field of public health advance
from "surveillance and response" to "prediction and prevention?" And perhaps
the most important question of all: Can we predict how global warming will
affect the emergence and transmission of infectious disease agents around the
world? Under the Weather evaluates our current understanding of the linkages
among climate, ecosystems, and infectious disease; it then goes a step further
and outlines the research needed to improve our understanding of these
linkages. The book also examines the potential for using climate forecasts and
ecological observations to help predict infectious disease outbreaks,
identifies the necessary components for an epidemic early warning system, and
reviews lessons learned from the use of climate forecasts in other realms of
human activity.
Recovery from Lyme Disease Daniel A. Kinderlehrer 2021-03-16 From the foreword
by world-leading Lyme expert Joseph J. Burrascano, Jr., MD: A detailed and
thoughtful road-map is sorely needed. And it is in this context that I am so
pleased that we have this book by Dr. Kinderlehrer. I wish I had had a book
like this back in the day to guide me! It covers just about everything—the
infections, diagnostic tests, treatments, and yes, the all-important terrain.
It gives the reader an in-depth, but easily understandable, guide through the
many subtleties of tick-borne illnesses. One is impressed with the knowledge
presented and grateful for this information which has helped so many people
recover from chronic illness. To anyone touched by tick-borne diseases, be they
a patient, a caregiver or loved one, or health practitioner, this book is a
must-read. It will serve as a continuing reference as it gets read and reread
to assimilate all it has to offer. I congratulate Dr. Kinderlehrer and thank
him for this most impressive work. The ultimate guide to recognizing, coping
with, and overcoming chronic infection. Lyme Disease is a substantial problem.
While the CDC reported 427,000 new cases in 2017 based on surveillance
criteria, actual numbers based on clinical diagnosis put that number at over
one million. It is now well accepted that 10 to 20 percent of these cases go on
to become a chronic illness, and these numbers don't even include those people
who became chronically ill without ever witnessing a tick attachment or a
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bulls-eye rash. In other words, hundreds of thousands of people develop a
chronic illness every year. This is why Dr. Dan Kinderlehrer’s book is so
important and timely and has the potential to help millions who are victims of
this epidemic. His integrative approach offers the most up-to-date and
comprehensive plan available for treating and beating this disease. It will
discuss brand new treatments such as disulfiram, which is being hailed as a
major breakthrough, as well as the use of cannabis to treat pain and anxiety,
among other developments in the field. With the staggering growth we are seeing
in numbers of people afflicted, this book becomes more important every day.
Kinderhlehrer is in a unique position to write this book. After completing a
residency in Internal Medicine in 1979, he opened one of the first practices in
the US in what was then called Holistic Medicine. After becoming an expert in
nutrition and environmental illness, he became ill himself with Lyme disease
complex. His long road to recovery has given him insights into what patients
are going through; his background in internal medicine trained him to
understand the complexities of his multi-systemic illness; his knowledge of
environmental illness has enabled him to evaluate immune dysregulation; and his
study of energetic medicine, spiritual alignment, and healing from trauma has
yielded insights into how to help patients shift their belief systems to being
well. Recovery from Lyme Disease is by far the most thorough book available on
Lyme Disease Complex. It will provide patients with information that will guide
them on their healing journeys, as well as supplying doctors with instruction
on appropriate diagnosis and treatment approaches.
Advances in Lipoprotein Research Turgay Isbir 2017-03-29 Lipoproteins have key
roles in human growth and development, along with promoting, preventing, and/or
participating in the pathogenesis or in the treatment of various diseases. This
book presents a systematic and comprehensive review about the structure and
metabolism of lipoproteins, particularly highlighting the crucial role of those
molecules in the body and considering the interest of some lipids in healthy
and diseased conditions. This book aims to provide integrative approach to
understand the lipoprotein metabolism. Distinguished international experts
contributed six chapters about the genetic variations, plasma lipoprotein
components, and molecular relationship of lipoproteins with cognition and
obesity.
Lyme Disease Bernard Raxlen 2019-07-31 A Patient's Guide to Navigating the
Labyrinth of Diagnosis and Treatment What if, at this very moment, hundreds of
thousands of people were unaware that they were living in midst of an epidemic
so large that it dwarfs the AIDS epidemic by sheer numbers in North America?
What if this epidemic cut across all populations: women and men, children and
adults, the infirm and the fit, the very poor and the very rich? And what if
many of our best doctors in cities like New York, London, Paris, Dublin, Sydney
and San Francisco were unaware of this very same problem? This epidemic is upon
us. It lurks in the most seductive of locations outside our cities - sought
after vacation places frequented by urban dwellers. These are the favorite
getaway spots for the often millions of people who work in our city centers,
many of whom are unaware that they are at risk of infection from this insidious
microbe. The epidemic in question is a tick-borne disease, namely the
spirochete bacterium Borrelia burdorferi, or Lyme disease, as it is more
commonly known. Along with a number of other co-infection pathogens, including
deadly viruses, this bacterium has become the scourge of the Northern
Hemisphere and is now spreading into Asia and even Australia. In this book, Dr.
Bernard Raxlen attempts to answer many of those questions through the
perspectives of patients and physicians from around the world, exploring the
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reasons for the medical myopia that blocks accurate diagnosis and treatment of
tick-borne disease. He draws on his thirty years in the field and more than
forty thousand clinical hours listening to and treating TBD patients and also
invites other expert physicians in TBD from around the world to share their
experiences and expertise. His recovered former patient, co-collaborator and
Lyme advocate, Allie Cashel, author of Suffering the Silence: Chronic Lyme
Disease in an Age of Denial, contributes a section of the book, illuminating
life after TBD and the difficulties encountered in the post-Lyme world. Also
includes contributions from international authorities Dr. Laura Alonso Canal
(Spain), Dr. Jennifer Armstrong (Canada), Michael Cook (UK), Doug Fearn (US),
Dr. John Lambert (Ireland), Jenna Luché-Thayer (United Nations), Dr. Mualla
McManus (Australia), Zhaneta Misho (Germany), Dr. Omar Morales (Mexico), Dr.
Christian Perrone (France), Dr. Armin Schwarzbach (Germany), and Dr. Leo Shea
(US); with illustrations by Rolo Ledesma.
Beating Lyme Constance A. Bean 2008-06-25 More than 30 years after it was first
diagnosed, Lyme disease remains one of our most misunderstood illnesses. This
frequently misdiagnosed infection is spreading at an alarming rate and, if not
treated early, can cause debilitating symptoms. More than 1.7 million people in
the United States, and many others in Europe and Asia, currently have Lyme and
are unaware or can’t find the right treatment. Finally, Beating Lyme offers
those who struggle with it the guidance to get the help they need. A respected
health author and educator, Constance Bean is an authority on this elusive
illness. In 1993 she was diagnosed with Lyme and has spent the past 14 years
researching its treatments and diagnoses. In Beating Lyme readers will find
comforting, hard-won advice on such topics as: • what Lyme is and how to
recognize the symptoms • what to do after a tick bite • how to protect family
and friends • how to get the best treatment and what to do if insurance won't
cover it • living with long-term Lyme disease Compassionate and thoroughly
researched, this is a book that will help both doctors and patients understand
and conquer this complex illness.
Conquering Lyme Disease Brian A. Fallon 2017-12-12 With more than 300,000 cases
diagnosed each year, Lyme disease is the most common tick-borne illness in the
United States. However, doctors are deeply divided on how to diagnose and treat
it, leading to the controversy known as the “Lyme Wars.” Firmly entrenched
camps have emerged, causing physicians, patient communities, and insurance
companies to be pitted against one another in a struggle to define Lyme disease
and its clinical challenges. Health-care providers may not be aware of Lyme’s
diverse manifestations or the limitations of diagnostic tests. Meanwhile,
patients have, on the one hand, felt dismissed by their doctors and, on the
other hand, frightened and confused by the conflicting opinions and dubious
self-help information found online. In this authoritative book, the Columbia
University Medical Center physicians Brian Fallon and Jennifer Sotsky explain
that there is much cause for optimism. The past decade’s advances in precision
medicine and biotechnology are reshaping our understanding of Lyme disease and
accelerating the discovery of new tools to diagnose and treat it, such that the
great divide previously separating medical communities is now being bridged.
Drawing on both extensive clinical experience and cutting-edge research,
Fallon, Sotsky, and their colleagues present these paradigm-shifting
breakthroughs. They clearly explain the immunologic, infectious, and neurologic
basis of chronic symptoms and their cognitive and psychological impact, as well
as current and emerging diagnostic tests, treatments, and prevention
strategies. Written for the educated individual seeking to learn more,
Conquering Lyme Diseasegives an up-to-the-minute overview of the science that
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is essential for both patients and practitioners. It argues forcefully that the
expanding plague of Lyme and other tick-borne diseases can be confronted
successfully and may soon even be reversed.
When Your Child Has Lyme Disease Sandra K Berenbaum 2015-08-01 Practical
information about Lyme disease and the many ways it can manifest in children.
Finding the right medical care, coping with treatment, developing effective
boundaries with people who don't understand your family's situation, advocating
for your child's educational needs and managing day-to-day life.
Healing Lyme Stephen Harrod Buhner 2015 "Healing Lyme examines the leading,
scientific research on Lyme infection and its tests and treatments, and
outlines the most potent natural medicines that offer help, either alone or in
combination with antibiotics, for preventing and healing the disease"-Lyme Disease in Australia Nicola McFadzean ND 2012 Does Lyme disease really
exist in Australia? Could this possibly be the missing link in thousands who
are suffering with debilitating chronic health problems, where no other cause
can be found? Are Australian doctors unaware of recent studies that show that
Lyme disease does in fact exist in Australia, and that their sickest patients
may have this disease? These are the questions that Naturopathic Physician
Nicola McFadzean, ND, will answer for you in this groundbreaking and lifesaving book. A native Australian who was trained in medicine in the United
States, Dr. Nicola has treated more than 1000 Lyme disease patients on both
continents, over 400 in Australia alone. This long-awaited book not only takes
you on a journey of discovery through the history, politics, and science of
Lyme disease in Australia, it also provides practical guidelines for diagnosing
and treating the disease from both a holistic/naturopathic perspective, and an
allopathic/pharmaceutical perspective. Find out the truth about Lyme disease in
Australia - your life or the life of your loved one may depend on it. ABOUT THE
AUTHOR: Dr. McFadzean is a Lyme-literate Naturopathic Doctor, trained in both
the United States and her native country of Australia. She specializes in
combining conventional and integrative approaches to treating Lyme and other
tick-borne illness. She is the Founder and Medical Director of RestorMedicine
in San Diego, California, and also holds Lyme disease clinics in Australia. Dr.
McFadzean is the Medical Advisor to the Lyme Disease Association of Australia.
Brain On Fire: My Month of Madness Susannah Cahalan 2012-11-13 'My first
serious blackout marked the line between sanity and insanity. Though I would
have moments of lucidity over the coming days and weeks, I would never again be
the same person ...' Susannah Cahalan was a happy, clever, healthy twenty-fouryear old. Then one day she woke up in hospital, with no memory of what had
happened or how she had got there. Within weeks, she would be transformed into
someone unrecognizable, descending into a state of acute psychosis, undergoing
rages and convulsions, hallucinating that her father had murdered his wife;
that she could control time with her mind. Everything she had taken for granted
about her life, and who she was, was wiped out. Brain on Fire is Susannah's
story of her terrifying descent into madness and the desperate hunt for a
diagnosis, as, after dozens of tests and scans, baffled doctors concluded she
should be confined in a psychiatric ward. It is also the story of how one
brilliant man, Syria-born Dr Najar, finally proved - using a simple pen and
paper - that Susannah's psychotic behaviour was caused by a rare autoimmune
disease attacking her brain. His diagnosis of this little-known condition,
thought to have been the real cause of devil-possessions through history, saved
her life, and possibly the lives of many others. Cahalan takes readers inside
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this newly-discovered disease through the progress of her own harrowing
journey, piecing it together using memories, journals, hospital videos and
records. Written with passionate honesty and intelligence, Brain on Fire is a
searingly personal yet universal book, which asks what happens when your
identity is suddenly destroyed, and how you get it back. 'With eagle-eye
precision and brutal honesty, Susannah Cahalan turns her journalistic gaze on
herself as she bravely looks back on one of the most harrowing and unimaginable
experiences one could ever face: the loss of mind, body and self. Brain on Fire
is a mesmerizing story' -Mira Bartók, New York Times bestselling author of The
Memory Palace Susannah Cahalan is a reporter on the New York Post, and the
recipient of the 2010 Silurian Award of Excellence in Journalism for Feature
Writing. Her writing has also appeared in the New York Times, and is frequently
picked up by the Daily Mail, Gawker, Gothamist, AOL and Yahoo among other news
aggregrator sites.
The Lyme Diet Nicola McFadzean ND 2010-04 REVIEWS: Dr. McFadzeans book is
refreshing and unique. It provides sound, thoroughly researched information
presented in a clean and cogent format. The Lyme Diet will become an essential
tool for Lyme practitioners and patients alike. --Steven Harris, MD ...........
I have been treating people with Lyme and coinfections since 1997. People who
have suffered for many years recover best when they utilize a comprehensive
approach, especially one that includes optimal nutrition. This book is a mustread for anyone who is serious about recovering from chronic illness. The
reader will surely benefit from Dr. McFadzeans comprehensive collation of
wisdom in a user-friendly format. --Therese Yang, M.D. PRODUCT DESCRIPTION:
Navigating the most appropriate diet for a Lyme disease patient can be
difficult, but good nutrition is such a crucial part of any treatment regimen
that it is well worth addressing. Food sustains us, nourishes us, and can heal
us. Food is medicine. It is one of the most important factors in your treatment
program. The Lyme Diet contains a wealth of information about why dietary
choices are critical for minimizing inflammation, optimizing immune function,
promoting healthy digestion and gut flora, balancing hormones, and detoxifying
the body. Dr. Nicola s book is a must-have manual for anyone suffering from
such Lyme disease symptoms as fatigue, chronic pain, cognitive deficits, and
candidiasis. It also has applications for other chronic illnesses such as
fibromyalgia, chronic fatigue syndrome, MS, ALS as well as anyone desiring to
advance their health goals through nutrition. This ground-breaking publication
outlines many practical examples and strategies for implementing nutritional
change on a daily basis. It also serves to decode otherwise complex information
on nutritional supplements, helpful lab testing, and inexpensive home
treatments. Dr. Nicola McFadzean takes a comprehensive approach to treating
Lyme disease with patients all over the world. With this invaluable book, she
shares the wisdom, insight and solutions that have been, until now, exclusive
to her private patients.
Healing Lyme Disease Coinfections Stephen Harrod Buhner 2013-05-05 A guide to
the natural treatment of two of the most common and damaging coinfections of
Lyme disease--Bartonella and Mycoplasma • Reveals how these conditions often go
undiagnosed, complicate Lyme treatment, and cause a host of symptoms--from
arthritis to severe brain dysfunction • Outlines natural treatments for both
infections, with herbs and supplements for specific symptoms and to combat
overreactions of the immune system • Reviews the latest scientific research on
Bartonella and Mycoplasma coinfections and how treatment with antibiotics is
often ineffective Each year Harvard researchers estimate there are nearly
250,000 new Lyme disease infections--only 10 percent of which will be
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accurately diagnosed. One of the largest factors in misdiagnosis of Lyme is the
presence of other tick-borne infections, which mask or aggravate the symptoms
of Lyme disease as well as complicate treatment. Two of the most common and
damaging Lyme coinfections are Bartonella and Mycoplasma. Nearly 35 million
people in the United States are asymptomatically infected with each of these
pathogens, and at least 10 percent will become symptomatic every year--with
symptoms ranging from arthritis to severe brain dysfunction. Distilling
hundreds of peer-reviewed journal articles on the latest scientific research on
Bartonella, Mycoplasma, and Lyme disease, Stephen Buhner examines the complex
synergy between these infections and reveals how all three can go undiagnosed
or resurface after antibiotic treatment. He explains how these coinfections
create cytokine cascades in the body--essentially sending the immune system
into an overblown, uncontrolled response in much the same way that rheumatoid
arthritis or cancer can. Detailing effective natural holistic methods centered
on herbs and supplements, such as the systemic antibacterial herb Sida acuta,
which acts to protect blood cells from invading organisms, he reveals how to
treat specific symptoms, interrupt the cytokine cascades, and bring the immune
system back into balance as well as complement ongoing Lyme disease treatments.
Liberating Yourself from Lyme Vir McCoy 2020-12-29 Learn to understand what
your body is telling you and discover the optimum treatment path for your
unique Lyme symptoms • Shares the authors’ 10-year journeys to overcome chronic
Lyme and details their successful healing protocol • Reveals how to increase
your sensitivity to what your body is telling you to discover remedies and
healing actions for your individual symptoms • Explores the antibiotics, herbs,
diet, exercise, beliefs, immune health, and self-healing meditations that the
authors used for a complete healing For some people, recovering from a Lyme
disease infection can become an endless battle with physical, mental, and
neurological symptoms, especially if it’s not diagnosed early. After they both
contracted Lyme in 2001, Vir McCoy and Kara Zahl embarked on standard
antibiotic protocols. Soon they both began to have intuitive or sensory
impressions about specific remedies their bodies needed, the nature of the
disease, and why they were chronically ill. Backing up their intuitive
impressions with scientific evidence, they developed a protocol that brought
them each a full recovery after nearly 10 years battling chronic Lyme. In this
medical intuitive approach to Lyme, the authors share their personal Lyme
journeys and their integrative healing protocol that bridges the scientific and
the spiritual. They explore the peculiarities of Lyme disease, including how
Lyme is often misdiagnosed, giving it time to establish itself deep within the
body’s organs and nervous system, and examine in detail new and standard
remedies, with thorough scientific references. They share the
spiritual/psychological strategies they successfully employed against Lyme and
its coinfections and explain how to increase your sensitivity to what your body
is telling you to discover natural remedies and healing actions unique to your
individual symptoms. Outlining a program of herbs, diet, and exercise that can
work in tandem with traditional Lyme treatments, they also explore how to help
the body get rid of this pathogen that possesses an incredible ability to adapt
to various treatments and thwart their effectiveness. Expanding beyond Lyme,
the authors offer self-help meditations to help you heal on a deeper level and
explain how to access the “holographic medicine chest” to draw on for stronger
immunity, energetic healing, and support at any time.
Critical Needs and Gaps in Understanding Prevention, Amelioration, and
Resolution of Lyme and Other Tick-Borne Diseases Institute of Medicine
2011-05-31 A single tick bite can have debilitating consequences. Lyme disease
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is the most common disease carried by ticks in the United States, and the
number of those afflicted is growing steadily. If left untreated, the diseases
carried by ticks--known as tick-borne diseases--can cause severe pain, fatigue,
neurological problems, and other serious health problems. The Institute of
Medicine held a workshop October 11-12, 2010, to examine the state of the
science in Lyme disease and other tick-borne diseases.
Lyme Brain Nicola McFadzean Ducharme 2016-06-14 Lyme Brain. Most people with
Lyme have experienced it. It's the most intrusive symptom that comes with the
disease, and also one of the most difficult to alleviate. In this book,
Naturopathic Doctor Nicola McFadzean Ducharme brings you the most comprehensive
protocol for Lyme brain that's ever been written.
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